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[ DOTC DEPARTMENT ORDER NO. 95-861, July 18,
1995 ]

BAN ON THE RHD TRUCKS WITH LAPSED MORATORIUM FROM
ENTERING PIERS, PORTS

In line with Department Order No. 95-847 dated 30 March 1995 and LTO
Memorandum Circular No. 95-217, Right-Hand Drive trucks whose moratorium for
conversion has expired are banned from entering into and operating within any pier
and port facility under the supervision of the Philippine Ports Authority (PPA)
throughout the country.

The PPA is hereby tasked with the dissemination of the information on this ban to all
Port Managers, and the issuance of the corresponding warning that any port official
who allows the entry of these vehicles shall be subject to penalties as deemed
proper by the PPA General Manager.

This Order takes effect immediately.

Adopted: 18 July 1995

(SGD.) JESUS B. GARCIA, JR.

Secretary
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